The TOLIBAS FAMILY

Missionaries to the Philippines

October-December 2021
Dear Praying Friends,

We hope you had a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.
If your schedule was anything like ours, you had a busy end
of the year. We had several Church-wide and Mission
activities to spread the Gospel of Christ in the place God
called us to do in these past months, and activities to
celebrate these holiday season.

We were blessed to have the opportunity to led many
people to Christ in our new church planting mission work
that recently started last July, we also get to know the
people in that area. We just want to thank the Lord because
of His Protection to me and to my Family, as you all know we
are still in this Pandemic,but we can always see the hands of
God working in the midsts of everything.

We are also excited to announce to you that we have an
additional member of the family his name is Tyler, he was
born last December 02, 2021 he is our 3" baby boy and a
very handful one. Continue to pray that that Lord will use us
to train them what the Bible Says.

Thank you for your love,prayers and support.we are so blessed by the people and churches God
has put in our lives. Please pray for wife as she recovers from giving birth from a C-section. And
Pray for strength,wisdom and Protection as we continue serving the Lord over here in the
Philippine Islands.Again,Thank you so much Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Your Missionaries,
The Tolibas Family

Please follow our Facebook Page: MissionaryTolibas

Our New Mission Work- -Children’s Feeding Christmas Party

Support Address: IBMA P.O Box 912 Marietta Ohio 45750



